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September 9, 2024

Dear WBSD Partners,

Did you know the West Bloomfield Educational Foundation (WBEF) has
provided over $1 million in grant funding to our public school teachers? The
WBEF Educators Grant Program provides a source of funding for West
Bloomfield School District teachers to assist them in planning and
implementing innovative technology, academic tools, and Science
Technology Engineering Arts and Math (STEAM) programs for which state
and district funds are not available. Our work directly helps teachers
enhance teaching and learning in the classroom. Partnering with generous
community members like you, WBEF has impacted every grade at every
school in the district.

WBEF is reaching out to you today to support our teachers and students.
The WBEF is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization and all donations are
tax-deductible. The more donations we receive, the more grant requests we
can fulfill.

If you have already designated your year-end gifts, please save the date for a
fun adult event this winter. WBEF will be hosting our annual Casino Night on
Friday, February 7, 2025, at Glen Oaks Golf Club. This is an evening where
Adults Play and Kids Win!

If you have any questions, please contact Andrea Frank at (248) 865-6467 or
email andrea.frank@wbsd.org

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

West Bloomfield Educational Foundation
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